Hannah Elliott EXHIBIT

3
o
From: Clinton Ayres <cdawja@gmail.com> 8 L
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 11:59 AM
To: Plan
Subject: Record # 217-21-000436PLNG. ECEWE

JUL 19 2021

BY:
I live at 7264 NW Vista View Rd. | have a very shallow water well (30 ft) | am very concerned. Please help protect us. Our
water is vital to our livestock and our ecosystem. Please make the Mine responsible for replacing or protecting our wells.
Ideally we would like to not have this mine in our back yard but we might be to late.

This is in reference to the Lamonta/Stahanzeck RD Gravel Mine.

Sent from my iPhone



